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REMEMBER TO VOTE   

 

 

•  Completed ballots should be dropped in the U.S. mail or a red county drop box-West 
Bountiful ballot box is located by the flag pole at City Hall. 

• There will be one drive-up voting location on Election Day provided for voters; who do 
not receive a ballot, or who are unable to mail a ballot due to a disability. The location is 
the Legacy Events Center – 151 S 1100 West, Farmington (south of Station Park). 

• Voters can track their ballots by going to www.Vote.Utah.gov and filling out the online 
form. 

FALL  2020   ~   www.wbcity.org 

City NewsLetter 

The City of West Bountiful is pleased to announce Brandon Erekson as the new chief of the 
West Bountiful Police Department, replacing the recently retired Todd Hixson. 

Chief Erekson has served with the WBPD since 2012 and has 16 years of law enforcement 
experience within Utah. He has enjoyed fulfilling multiple roles throughout his career, includ-
ing as a K9 handler, member with the US Marshals Fugitive Task Force, Investigator, Patrol 
Supervisor, and most recently as the Assistant Chief of Police.   

Chief Erekson holds a master’s degree in management and leadership and a bachelor’s de-
gree in business management from Western Governors University. He is currently an in-
structor at both the Weber State University and Salt Lake Community College Police Acade-
mies.  In 2016, Chief Erekson was selected to attend the first world LGBTQ Conference for 
Criminal Justice Professionals in Amsterdam, The Netherlands, where members from 26 
countries met to discuss the betterment of human rights for LGBTQ citizens in their respec-
tive countries and organizations, and he maintains a strong commitment to community polic-
ing and diversity within law enforcement. 

Of the appointment, Mayor Ken Romney stated “Brandon has been an important part our po-

lice department’s great success over the last 8 years, and we couldn’t be more pleased to 

have him as the new chief.  We believe his community-based approach is the future of polic-

ing, and we look forward to years of continued leadership.”  

http://www.Vote.Utah.gov


 

West Bountiful City ~ Strength ~ Unity ~ Family 

May 2020 Winners Neil & Londi Rowley 

Community Highlights 

 

The Arts Council has continued to hold it’s monthly, 1st Thursday 
meetings, via Zoom and we are moving forward with several pro-
jects. With the opening of our new Elementary School and after the 
new piano, donated by Mason Broderick’s Eagle Project, was moved 

into the school we were able to have it tuned. In addition to that we have been working on 
the West Bountiful Trails Rock Project with some interesting feedback. (See the Rock Pro-
ject article for details.) We have missed our monthly face-to-face concerts at City Hall and 
beginning in November with Susie Carter’s “It’s Beginning to Look A Lot Like Christmas” 
concert we will be using Video Streaming capabilities. A link to each concert performance 
can be found by googling “Arts Council Concerts” or via our Facebook Page at, https://
www.facebook.com/ArtsCouncilConcerts/. Watch for a link to a Cowboy Poetry Event at a 
later date as we weren’t ready with all the technology for October. The rest of the calen-
dared performers posted below should be videoed and posted by the dates listed.  

We hope the “Breaking News” concerning the Rock Project and Video Streaming efforts 
will be of interest to you and invite you to join with us as we press forward in bringing the 
community together. 

Watch Out For Rocks 

Have you seen brightly colored rocks growing on the sides of the Prospector Rail Trail 
from its northern beginning at the Birnham Woods Trailhead to its end at 400 North? 
They’re being placed there by members of the West Bountiful Arts Council and friends. 

But you can’t see them if you aren’t walking or biking the trail. Some of them have 
short inspirational messages and some are just pretty, but all of them are there to 
brighten your day. 

For answers to all your questions, call or text Arts Council Members Lucile Eastman at 
801-292-0664 or AnJanette Broderick at 801-503-4640. 

October - Cowboy Poetry 

November 13, Susie Carter – It’s Beginning to Look 

December 7, Santa Claus rides through town  

January 7, Andy Leger, Pianist, Vocalist, Guitarist 

February 11, “Romance in the Air” West Bountiful Couples Performing 

March 11, Susie Carter and Her Sister, “Their Favorites, in Concert”  

 

Winter Reminders  

• Keep your trees and shrubs trimmed so the 

snow plows can make their way through the city. 

Trees are required to be trimmed to 14 feet 

above the roadway. If city crews fi nd trees that 

do not meet this height, they will trim the trees 

and homeowners can be billed.  

• Overnight parking is not permitted on streets 

from November 15 through April 1st. An excep-

tion will be made 2 days before and after 

Thanksgiving and Christmas.  

• Parking on the street is not allowed at any time, 

regardless of day, when snow is visibly falling, or 

there is a visible amount of snow on the street 

and the street has not been plowed since the 

snow fell.  

Mark your Calendar 
December 7, 2020 

Santa is Coming To Town  
Watch West Bountiful City social media for time 
and locations of the Santa Parade. 

West Bountiful  Residents  
Appreciation Day 

 
Lakeside Golf Course would like to 
show appreciation to our Residents 
with FREE GOLF 

Monday, November 2nd, 2020!! 
 
Interested West Bountiful residents 
are entitled to 
one 9-hole 
round of golf 
with a cart.  
Golfers will 
need to show 
driver’s license 
or proof of WB 
City residency.  
 
Call 801/295-1019 or visit 
Lakesidegolfcourse.com to book a 
tee time 

Lakeside offers special rates to WBC residents all year long.  Rates on individual green fees daily or for best savings 

inquire in the Pro Shop about Resident rates for 9 Hole Punch Passes for 10, 20 and 30 round passes.  

We also offer Resident rates for a Season Long Range Pass for individuals and resident families.  For more details call 

the Pro Shop (801) 295-1019. 

Need gift ideas for your golfer this holiday 

season ?? We got you covered ! 

UP to 50% off on  Apparel  

Up to 30% off on Golf  Equipment 

Up to 40%  off on Golf Balls 

For every $100 spent in Gift Cards  

receive one free 18-hole green fee.   

Offer Valid 12/10/20 thru 12/24/20 

 

https://www.facebook.com/ArtsCouncilConcerts/
https://www.facebook.com/ArtsCouncilConcerts/

